
From: Blackney, Robert
Sent: 8/27/2012 12:57:19 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

RedactedCc:
Bee:
Subject: PGE August 2012 PDSR

Hello Meredith,

I was loading PGE’s August 2012 PDSR into our database, and noticed that the PDSR filed did 
not have any high level categorization (e.g. “In Development”, “Expired Terminated”, “Under 
Negotiations”) in Column A of the Project Information Tab.

Can you please resend me a new copy of the confidential report with these classifications 
included. I have included the copy of the August report (without high level classification), and 
a copy of the March report (with high level classification), for reference.

Thanks,

Robert Blackney | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.3072

Robert.Blacknev@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.ca.gov
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